
 

 

SUPPORTERS WITH PRE-BOOKED GAZEBO PITCHES 

There is no access to Mill Meadows for vehicles.  Please follow parking arrangements as above.   

The Regatta site is just a few minutes walk from the car park. 

Please ensure that you bring a fire blanket and/or fire extinguisher if you are using BBQs etc 

Please bring an adequate number of rubbish sacks.  Wheelie bins will be provided. 

 

GAZEBOS 

Pitches are available for schools and clubs near the finish line.  Bookings and payments can be made 

by contacting Nicky Durrant, Regatta Secretary by email njdurrant197@gmail.com.  Please do not just 

turn up on the day and expect to set up camp – you will be charged!   

 

The fee is £50 per pitch or £75 double pitch,  to cover the cost levied on us by the Council. 

Unfortunately we are cannot offer parking with gazebo pitches.   However parking in the nearby Mill 

Meadows Car Park is just a short walk away – see above.    Please vacate pitches by 7.30pm to allow 

those that have been running the Regatta to go home! 
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